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NACS School Board meeting location moved to Carroll’s large 
auditorium for better sound and more space 

 
Fort Wayne, Ind. (Monday, April 26, 2021) – Northwest Allen County Schools has moved the 
location for tonight’s Board of School Trustees meeting to the large auditorium at Carroll High 
School rather than the cafeteria. The meeting will still begin at 6 p.m. and public comments will 
be permitted via a sign-up sheet at the meeting. Attendees may still enter door 13 and follow 
wayfinding to the large auditorium. For anyone with limited mobility, please enter door 37 for 
closer access.  
 
Anyone unable to attend may watch via livestream on the NACS YouTube Channel with this link: 
https://youtu.be/5LVoZyNbAU8.  
 
More information about NACS may be found online at www.nacs.k12.in.us. 
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